THANK YOU

Fr Brendan Davey retired from active ministry late last year and this also concluded his membership of the Diocesan Liturgical Commission. Recently an afternoon tea was held to thank him and to acknowledge his long and dedicated service to the Commission over many years.

The Ballarat Diocesan Liturgical Commission was formed in 1970 with a membership of ten priests, which included Fr Brendan. The membership of the Commission was extended in late 1973 with the addition of one Religious Sister and two lay people. Activity lapsed in 1974 and no meetings were held from August 1974 – July 1977. At that time, the membership was revised to nine Priests, two Religious Sisters, two laywomen and two laymen, a total of sixteen. Other members still continuing on the Commission since this time are Fr Eric Bryant and Dr Peter Morris.

During Fr Brendan's time on the Commission he has held the position of Chair and Diocesan Master of Ceremonies.

Thank you to Fr Brendan for his invaluable contribution to the liturgical life of the Diocese over so many years.



L-R: Dr Peter Morris, Fr Eric Bryant and Fr Brendan Davey